JPC PPE

UNi ¢ FATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

AUG 7 8 1981

Mr. H. E. Roser, Manager
Albuquerque Operations Office
U. S. Department of Energy

P. 0. Box 5400

Albuquerque, N.M. 87115

e Dear Mr. Roser:

SUBJECT: LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE TO THE
DIVISION OF LICENSING, NRR, NRC, "ENGINEERING EVALUATION
ASSISTANCE FOR NON-POWER REACTORS" (FIN A-7254)

The enclosed NRC Form 173, Standard Order for DOE Work, is hereby submitted
in accordance with Section III, B.2 of the DOE Memorandum of Understanding,
dated February 24, 1978. Additional funds in the amount of $150,000 is
provided for continuation of the work.

If you have any questions concerning acceptance of this order, please
contact Mr. B. L. Grenier on FTS 492-8041.

\\fincerely,

L sl

Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
NRC Form 173

cc: R. Barber, DOE-HQ
R. Haarman, LANL

10 51 81
8ga°€55§3 EUS DR



